
Glencairn Parent-Teacher Organization
939 N Harrison Road

East Lansing, MI 48823

February 3, 2022 Newsletter

Dear Glencairn Families,

Taco Tuesday Staff Luncheon
Calling all 4th grade and Basic Classroom families! Please see this sign up to contribute
to the next Staff and Teacher Luncheon to be held on Tuesday, February 22nd:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0845ADAA22A5FB6-taco1

If you are able and willing to contribute to the February Staff Luncheon
please sign up to bring an item.  There are about 35 staff members at
Glencairn.  Items should be dropped off by 11AM February 22 at the
office.  If you have an item that needs to be kept hot but don't have a
crockpot please indicate that so we can get one.  All items should be
ready to serve.  Please label any dishes you bring and pick them up in
the office after 2PM.  Thank you for helping with this special meal for
our staff!

Thank you!
Thank you so much to the 5th grade families for hosting the Staff and Teacher Soup Luncheon
on January 26th!

Mark Your Calendars!
February 21st - No School - Presidents’ Day
February 22nd - Staff & Teacher Appreciation Lunch - hosted by 4th Grade & Basic
Classroom families
February 23rd – Late Start for Professional Development – School starts at 10:45am
March 1st - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm
March 8th – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm
March 10th – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm
March 15th – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm
March 16th – Late Start for Professional Development – School starts at 10:45am
March 25th-April 1st - No School - Spring Break
May 24th - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm
May 30th - No School - Memorial Day

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0845ADAA22A5FB6-taco1


2021-2022 PTO Membership
Please feel free to contact us anytime:
● President – Jessi Kauppi, jessileahy@gmail.com
● Vice President - Olivia Kurajian, okurajian@gmail.com
● Co-Treasurers - Tariq Sumbal, sumbalta@hotmail.com & Karin Polischuk, karinpolischuk@hotmail.com
● Secretary - Kim Roland, rolanddave@hotmail.com

Who We Are

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and
teachers, raising money through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn
Fridays, and more.  We want to share your ideas and energy to help make the
school better.
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